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The government(s) should not sell Snowy Hydro. We all know that we need to make major 
changes to our energy sources and consumption. This is best done by thinking long term with 
publicly owned assets, not short term bottom line. New renewable energy can be linked to the 
Snowy grid only if it remains available for public planning. 
 
Ms Helen Wilson 


